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School Land Trust Plan 2019-2020 
 
Pending School Board approval at the 16 March, 2020 Tintic School District Board Meeting 
 

Proposed Amendments 
 

Goal 2: 83% of our students will read at or above grade level or make at least one years 
progress by the end of the 2019-2020 school year. 

 
1. With the need for decodable texts for our new literacy plans, the council voted 

and approved $5,000 from the science goal to purchase some decodable books 
to match our improved literacy instruction.  We are in need of these books for our 
literacy lesson library and our home reading library.  Many teachers had not 
spent all of the money in our science goal and wanted to propose this to the 
council.  

 
Proposed by member Sorensen 
2nd by member Lauti 
Voted unanimously by the whole council.  
 
 

Goal 1: 84% of our students will be at or above or make one years progress by the end of the 
2019-2020 school year. 

 
2. $500 set aside to pay for Mrs. Haynes continued progress toward her math 

endorsement.  This is coming from the estimated carry over into 2020-2021. 
 
Proposed by member Hansen 

                       2nd by member Underwood 
                       Voted unanimously by the whole council 



  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


